
From: heather@thrivehoodriver.org <heather@thrivehoodriver.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 2:56 PM 
To: Tracey T <ttomashpol@gmail.com>; Arthur Babitz <A.Babitz@cityofhoodriver.com>; Mark Frost 
<mark.a.frost@hotmail.com>; Tina Lassen <T.Lassen@cityofhoodriver.com>; Sue Powers 
<S.Powers@cityofhoodriver.com>; Megan Ramey <M.Ramey@cityofhoodriver.com>; Bill Irving 
<B.Irving@cityofhoodriver.com>; Dustin Nilsen <d.nilsen@cityofhoodriver.com>; Kevin Liburdy 
<K.Liburdy@cityofhoodriver.com> 
Cc: Linda Maddox <lindanicemaddox@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Linear Parks 
 
To add to Tracey's comments. . .  according to the 8/18 memo, your Planning Commission 
supports the vision of an "emerald necklace" which I take to mean a series of parks ("the 
jewels") linked together by an off-road trail system (the "chain" of the necklace). I don't see 
that the Parks Multijurisdictional Master Plan incorporates that concept. The draft Master 
Plan includes "parks" and "trails" but I don't see that they are conceived of as a cohesive 
project of parks linked by a continuous trail. That's a beautiful vision but it needs to be 
specifically described in both the Westside Area Plan and the Parks Master Plan. 

 
Heather Staten 
Executive Director 
PO Box 1544 
Hood River, OR 97031 
www.thrivehoodriver.org 
(541) 490-5225 
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